
 

Date: 29th January 2018 

HEALTH & SAFETY 

 

In the event that a small fire occurs on site and is extinguished by site personnel, please 

contact the London Fire Brigade (LFB) to advise them of a ‘Fire All Out’.  
 
There is a simple process to follow: 

 

 Call 999 and once through to the Fire Service operator, state the call is being made 

to report a fire all out.  
 

 The call will then be referred to your local LFB station, from which they will send a 

crew to confirm that the fire has been extinguished and that no further risk remains. 
 

 Only one fire engine will be sent and this will not be under blue lights (emergency 

signal) on the basis that this is not an emergency response. There is no charge for 
LFB attendance at a ‘Fire All Out’. 

 
In addition to providing assurance that there is no further risk from the fire, these calls also 

enable the LFB to build up a picture of fires and in some cases, identify trends with specific 
pieces of plant and equipment that appear to present an abnormal risk of fire.  

 

Any fires that cannot be extinguished safely should be left to the LFB – do not put 

yourself at risk, dial 999. 


